
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 3 Parent Planner: Spring 1 Week 6 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Stone Age Rocks! This week we will be: 
 

English This week we will be completing end of term assessments in spelling and grammar. 

We will also be doing some ‘short burst’ writing and independently writing a 

character description, demonstrating everything we’ve learnt this term. We are also 

really excited to be sharing our amazing Stone Age writing with KS1. 

Mathematics In maths this week, we will be finishing our unit on money. We will be subtracting 

amounts of money and counting up to find change. At the end of the week, we will 

be solving some money word problems and completing an assessment so we can 

show what we have learnt this term. 

Topic This week we will be finishing our pieces of Stone Age jewellery in DT.  In science, 

we will be carrying out a test to find out which rocks are permeable and 

impermeable.  

 

Last week, your child should have brought home a login for Sumdog in their Cracking Times Table books. This 

programme is designed to help your child practise all areas of their maths. After completing some initial diagnostic 

questions, a range of maths questions will be generated for your child. The more they play, the more personalised 

their questions will become.  

Thank you for continuing to ensure your child has a pair of wellies in school, it has meant that they have been able 

to go out and play at play time. As we are continuing to experience extreme wet weather, we really appreciate your 

continued support with this.  

Swimming lessons continue on Fridays so swimming kit and warm clothing will be needed. Music lessons will 

continue after half term.  

Please keep an eye out for a Parent Mail regarding our upcoming trip to the Earth Trust.  

We hope you all have a wonderful half term holiday. 

Best wishes,  

Ms Ford, Mrs Harrison, Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


